
From: DNCR: NH Parks
To: Cheryl Heal
Cc: DNCR: Mt Washington Comments
Subject: RE: Mout Washington
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 11:07:40 AM

MtWashingtonComments@dncr nh.gov is where you should direct your thoughts and comments.

Kind regards,

N.H. State Parks

nhparks@dncr.nh.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Cheryl Heal <
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2022 7:10 AM
To: DNCR: NH Parks <nhparks@dred nh.gov>
Subject: Mout Washington

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
________________________________

I read an article in The Conway Daily Sun about a “master plan” for Mt. Washington. It said in the article that the
public was welcome to write in comments till the end of August. Before I go on with my thoughts I wanted to make
sure that this is where I would be writing to?
Please resond so I can get my voice heard before the deadline.
Thank-you,
Cheryl Heal Sprague




